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Dear Andrew LeBovidge,

Please join us for a reception in recognition of our corporate members, a chance to

learn more about NATCA, and to grow our partnership.

As a premium member, we would also like to invite you to meet with us on either
Dec. 5 or Dec. 6, as your schedule allows. Please see the attached invitation for
details, and RSVP by November 21 to Grace Colby, at gcolby@natcadc.org or (202)
220-9829. We hope to see you there!
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PLEASE JOIN US FOR OUR

MONDAY, DECEMBER 5, 2016

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Sincerely,

Sl fde

Paul M. Rinaldi
President
NATCA

7:00 P.M.

e —

The National Press Club
Holeman Lounge, 13th Floor
529 14th St. NwW
Washington, DC 20045

RSVP by November 21 to Grace Colby
gcolby@natcadc.org « 202.220,9829

Lo el arr

Patricia C. Gilbert
Executive Vice President
NATCA

National Air Traffic Controllers Association

1325 Massachusetts Ave, NW
Washington, D.C. 20005

See what's happening on our social sites
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NATCA, 1325 Massachusetts Ave NW, Washington, DC 20005
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